
July 22, 2025 
 

Subject: Malone Drive Road Closure Begins July 24              

Audience:  Residents 
3393 Malone Drive, Chamblee, GA 30341 
3450 Miller Drive, Chamblee, GA 30341 
3580 Pierce Dr Suite 180, Atlanta, GA 30341 
5180 Peachtree Blvd, Chamblee, GA 30341 
3468 Sexton Woods Dr, Chamblee, GA 30341 
3688 Chamblee Dunwoody Rd, Chamblee, GA 30341 
3550 Broad St, Chamblee, GA 30341 
2060 Peachtree Industrial Ct, Chamblee, GA 30341 
3776 Green Industrial Way, Atlanta, GA 30341 
5717 Peachtree Industrial Blvd, Chamblee, GA 30341 
3884 N Peachtree Rd, Chamblee, GA 30341 
2329 John Glenn Dr, Chamblee, GA 30341 
2366 N Shallowford Rd, Chamblee, GA 30341 
4006 Carver Dr, Atlanta, GA 30360 
4022 Parsons Dr, Chamblee, GA 30341 
5534 Peachtree Blvd, Chamblee, GA 30341 
4950 Peachtree Blvd, Chamblee, GA 30341 
6100 Peachtree Industrial Blvd, Doraville, GA 30360 
2457 Avery Park Ct, Doraville, GA 30360 
 
ATLANTA, GA -  

As part of DeKalb County’s $4.27 billion capital improvement program, the Department of Watershed 

Management (DWM) will be improving the capacity and service of the Watershed systems serving 

your community. The Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project has 

been designed to improve the watershed system in your community. 

This letter serves as formal notification that there will be a road closure on Malone Drive for 

approximately three weeks starting July 24, barring any weather delays. During this closure, there 

will be detour signs in place to direct traffic.  

Normal construction hours will be from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday through Friday, excluding major 

holidays. An increase in construction-related noise and traffic during work hours should be 

expected.  

Ruby-Collins, working on behalf of DeKalb County, is the authorized contractor for the Peachtree 

Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project. All workers will be wearing proper 

identification and driving marked vehicles. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the Peachtree Boulevard Water 

Transmission Main Replacement Project, please do not hesitate to contact the DWM Project 

Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 

mailto:projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov


We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make improvements to DeKalb County’s 

watershed system. 

Detour Map: 

 

 


